
Keswick, July 15/2024

From: robin nham (robinnham@yahoo.ca)

To: robinnham@yahoo.ca

Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at 10:16 a.m. EDT

Keswick, July 15/2024

Dear Nicole Boln ;

1 disagree with your assessment. The entire tree is not dead. The tree is still alive and there is no issue on my side of the

property.

My neighbour has been experiencing falling branches on his side of the tree and has approached me to share the cost
of removing the entire tree. However, there is nothing wrong with my side of the tree and I prefer not to remove the entire

tree as we can use the shade. As there is nothing wrong with my side of the tree, we would like to keep the tree on our

side. However, we agree that the problematic branches should be removed.

We had an arborist coming by to assess the trees on my property and he did not declare this tree as dead and only
advised that the loose branches may be removed.

I have enclosed pictures of the tree for your reassessment.

kind regards,
Tai Phue Nham

Sent/from my iPhone
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